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COVID FAMILY COMFORT SOCK
(a connecting activity for families)
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 Under lockdown?  Can’t give or receive love, express pain, or grieve as you would?  Here’s a creative project that could help connect thoughts/prayers and feelings about a loved one in hospital through a unique “partner sock” at your loved one’s bedside.
Simple steps:
1. Sew the words “Fam. Comfort Sock” using a simple chain stitch.   Perhaps abbreviate it to “FCS”, add puppet features or use other words!
2. Cut a small hole in the big toe (socks use these to “whisper” to each other)
3. Write thoughts, prayers and feelings on a piece of paper, date them and place them in the sock.
4. When you need, cuddle or wear the sock; the partner sock will immediately know and tell your loved one in hospital! 
5. When your loved one returns home, put the socks together in a picture frame as a memoir!!
6. If your loved one (sadly) dies, their sock will go with them, safely carrying your thoughts, feelings and prayers.  And .  .  .
7. When this crisis is over(, take your sock(s) to a reflection/celebration event.  Their unique story will be very welcome.
Option – if your loved one has started to feel unwell, design two socks and send one in the ambulance with them with note already in it!
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